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In the Toolbox Set 1 Die-namics Assembly Instructions

Hammer Wrench

1. Cut all of the pieces out
of desired card stock.

2. Use the emboss lines on
the base piece to line up

the hammer head and handle
pieces. Adhere in place.

3. Adhere the hammer head
detail piece to finish (optional).

1. Cut all of the pieces out
of desired card stock.

2. Use the emboss line on
the base piece to line up

the detail piece and
adhere in place to finish.

Screwdriver

1. Cut all of the pieces out
of desired card stock.

2. Line up the handle piece
with the base piece and

adhere in place.

3. Use the emboss line on
the base piece to line up the 
head detail piece and adhere
in place to finish (optional).

Adjustable Wrench Needle Nose Pliers

1. Cut all of the pieces out
of desired card stock.

2. Use the emboss lines on
the base piece to line up

the detail pieces and
adhere in place to finish.

1. Cut all of the pieces out
of desired card stock.

2. Use the emboss lines on
the base piece to line up

and adhere the handle and
pivot joint pieces.

3. Use the emboss line on
the pivot joint piece to
adhere the pivot joint

circle detail piece to finish.


